From: Herlehy, Bridget A. [mailto:Bridget.Herlehy@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 9:12 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Training Attended 

Good Morning Mr. Berlin,

I am writing to inform you that (6) members of the Bureau of Organized Crime attended the Fentanyl: Officer Safety and Awareness Seminar on 19-20 September 2017 in El Paso, Texas.  All expenses were paid by Chicago HIDTA, therefore no expenses were incurred by the City of Chicago.  

Thank you,

P.O. Bridget Herlehy

Training Coordinator

Bureau of Organized Crime

Chicago Police Department

